
Region 4 - Had our annual meeting March 18th at Alfred State College. We had about 20 people. Dr. 
Jerry Rusch talked about nutrition, vaccinations and when to give Multimin as an extra mineral to 
compliment the vaccinations, calving and breeding seasons.  We didn’t have anyone interested in 
becoming an officer. Barb will remain the chair and Jill will remain the secretary/treasurer. We could use 
a co-chair if anyone is interested.  We toured the college farm including the robotic dairy area. 
Lynn Bliven and Amy Barkley briefly talked about some of their programs. For next year’s annual 
meeting we are thinking about calf dystocia and what to do while waiting for the vet as our topic. Alfred 
State College has the equipment and staff to do this therefore a date will just need to be scheduled.  
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